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Translation of letter received from Messrs., Yamashita Kisen K.X.

SO S R B 5 O 0 .- - . - . M S e -

2lst February 1939,

Dear Sirs,
S.8. "EHIME MARU",
s.8. "TURUSIMA MARU",

We beg to state with regret that it has now been
decided to wilthdraw from your Society!s Classification one of
our vessels, "EHIME MARU", and the Uwajima Unyu K.K.'s

that they are now
TURUSIMA MARU" due to the reason/mainly engaged in coasting
sercive only.

The vessel's classification certificates will be
returned to you when received from the ships in due course.

Irusting that the necessary arrangements with your
Head Office will be made accordingly.

We are, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

YAMASHITA KISEN K.K.




